
Dr. Isaac Rosengarten 
Editor, "Jewish Forum" 
305 Broadway 
New York 7, New York 

Dear Dr. Rosengarten: 

During my recent trip to India I visited 
the fabled city of Poona, and there a young girl 
showed me the enclosed poem, which expresses her 
Jewish feelings. 

I think your readers might be interested in 
this short poem from a Jewess in the Far East. 
I know the young lady will feel most proud to 
have her poem published in the "Jewish Forum." 
Her name and address appear on the back of the 

pagee 

May I ask you to inform me as to whether 
or not you intend to publish it, and in any case 
to return the original manuscript to me. 

With many thanks, and best regards, 

Sincerely, 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 


